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Dear Father Andrew White Families, 
 
Happy Father’s Day to all of our fathers!  As parents we are blessed to participate in God’s life 
giving abilities by bringing children into the world.  The same is true when we nurture and 
protect our children.  God is the model that all of our parenting is based on.  Thank you to all of 
our fathers for all you do to protect, guide and give good examples to your children!  Thank you 
for teaching your children about our Heavenly Father and encouraging them to follow 
Jesus!  Thank you to our spiritual father, Father David, for all that he does to help us know God. 
We pray for all of our newly ordained priests from the ADW, that they grow in love for our Lord, 
for the people in their care, and that they grow in holiness and faith. 
 
Have a wonderful Father’s Day and a wonderful summer! 
 
Janet Szoch 
Principal 
 
 


